Editorial: Nevada land plan
creates risks

Publisher’s note: This editorial is from the Nov. 6, 2016,
Reno Gazette-Journal.

Rep. Mark Amodei, R-Nev., has started meetings to transfer
millions of acres of public land in Nevada from the federal
government to the state.

He is coming off an election win and, more importantly, he was
Donald Trump’s Nevada campaign manager through controversy and
celebration. Now he may have the juice to finally realize his
longtime dream of transferring land controlled by the Bureau
of Land Management to the state of Nevada.

While this may bring control over the land closer to home, it
will also put Nevada taxpayers at risk and decrease options
for outdoor enthusiasts.
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